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October 5, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Re: Citywide Shredding Services 

 PIN: 21BGMGS02301 
EPIN: 06921B0002 

 
 

Dear Bidder: 
 
With regards to the above referenced solicitation, the Human Resources 
Administration (HRA) has decided to cancel this bid in the best interest to the City.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of New York.  If you 
have any questions, please contact me at (929) 221-6347. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
       

Vincent Pullo  
 

 

Vincent Pullo
Digitally signed by Vincent Pullo 
DN: cn=Vincent Pullo, o=Department of 
Social Services, ou=Agency Chief Contracting 
Officer, email=pullov@dss.nyc.gov, c=US 
Date: 2021.10.05 14:15:36 -04'00'


